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BROWARD PERFORMING ARTS FOUNDATION  
ANNOUNCES $1M ENCORE! CHALLENGE  

 
Donations made prior to Memorial Day will be matched one to one 

 
The Broward Performing Arts Foundation today announced that a donor who wishes to remain 

anonymous has offered to match up to $ 1 million in giving to the ENCORE! capital campaign. The gifts 

must come within the next six weeks to be eligible for the one-to-one match. This generous gesture 

will allow the Foundation to reach its $56 million fundraising goal for the Broward Center for the 

Performing Arts’ capital renewal and expansion project, ENCORE! Building Community through the Arts. 

 The announcement was made from the stage of the Amaturo Theater by Kelley Shanley, 

President and CEO Broward Center for the Performing Arts, during the grand opening ceremonies of 

the new Huizenga Pavilion on April 12. 

“Since the launch of the ENCORE! capital campaign, generous donors and public partners have 

supported our efforts to restore our theaters, create new spaces and increase our capacity,” said 

Shanley.  “This commitment is yet another example of how deeply our community values the 

tremendous impact of the Broward Center.” 

 To date, a total of $54 million has been raised through public and private giving leaving a 

balance of $2 million to meet the $56 million campaign goal.   

“If someone has been considering making a contribution to ENCORE!, there’s no better time to 

give ,” said Lisa Kitei, Executive Director of the Broward Performing Arts Foundation. ”Over the next six 

weeks, every gift will have twice the impact.” 

To take advantage of the ENCORE! challenge or for more information, please contact the 

Foundation at 954-468-3284, e-mail foundation@browardcenter.org or visit www.browardcenter.org.  

Naming opportunities are still available. 

The latest milestone of the ENCORE! expansion project was Saturday’s grand opening of the 

Huizenga Pavilion, overlooking the New River.  The Pavilion, a two-story structure with floor-to-ceiling 

windows, offers 3,500 square feet of spectacular event space in the second floor Porter Riverview 

Ballroom.  On the first floor, guests will enjoy waterside dining at the New River Bistro, slated to open 
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in the fall.  Outside, the Wendt Terraces feature lovely views of the river, while the Von Allmen Plaza 

provides a grand entrance to all the offerings at the Broward Center. 

The Rose Miniaci Arts Education Center which opens this summer will feature the JM Family 

Studio Theater, a 2,100 square-foot education hall, as well as classrooms and coaching space.  It will 

enable the Broward Center for the Performing Arts to serve even more children in its arts-in-education 

program, one of the largest in the United States now serving more than 150,000 students annually.   

The first of the Broward Center spaces to undergo renovation and renewal as part of this 

project was the Au-Rene Theater, which now offers new seating, enhanced sound and lighting, 

updated lobbies and the new all-inclusive Club Level.  In addition, the new Silver Airways Intermezzo 

Lounge was unveiled, and the Peck Courtyard was refreshed. 

Lead gifts for ENCORE! came from AutoNation; Marti and Wayne Huizenga; JM Family 

Enterprises, Inc.; Rose Miniaci and Family; Mary N. Porter Legacy Fund of the Community Foundation 

of Broward; Linda and Douglas Von Allmen; and Gary and Rosemarie Wendt.  Other major donors 

include the Hudson Family Foundation; Micki and Bernie Peck; I. Lorraine Thomas; Clifford Jason 

Cideko and Fredrick Warten; John E. Abdo Family, Blanche and Bill Baum; Mary Jane Harlow Charitable 

Trust - Mary Short, President; Charles L. Palmer Family; and Publix Super Markets Charities.  Public 

support for the project has come from Broward County, the City of Fort Lauderdale, the Downtown 

Development Authority, the School Board of Broward County and the Greater Fort Lauderdale CVB. 

The Broward Center for the Performing Arts is one of America’s premier performing arts venues. 

Presenting more than 700 performances each year to more than 600,000 patrons, the Broward Center 

showcases a wide range of exciting cultural programming and events, and offers one of the largest 

arts-in-education programs in the United States. The Broward Performing Arts Foundation, Inc. 

receives and maintains funds to sustain, develop and secure the future of the Broward Center. The 

Broward Center for the Performing Arts is located in the Riverwalk Arts & Entertainment District at 201 

SW Fifth Ave. in Fort Lauderdale. For more information, visit BrowardCenter.org. 

 

THE BROWARD PERFORMING ARTS FOUNDATION, INC., REGISTRATION NUMBER SC-00882, MEETS ALL REQUIREMENTS 

SPECIFIED BY THE FLORIDA SOLICITATION OF CONTRIBUTIONS ACT. A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND 
FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE 
WITHIN THE STATE 1-800-435-7352. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION 
BY THE STATE. 100% OF YOUR CONTRIBUTION IS RECEIVED BY THE FOUNDATION. 
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